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      Delays on the Maynooth Line  

Delays on all services 1st June  by Corporate Communications 

 

We regret to announce that due to something there are delays on the Maynooth Line.  We hope 

that whatever it is resolved soon, but it mightn’t be.  We anticipate that more than likely trains will 

be delayed but we’re not really sure. 

The weather is looking good for the bank holiday weekend, though, isn’t it? 
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